JUL 11 1986
Docket No. 50-219

GPU Nuclear Corporation
Qyster Creek Generating Station
ATTN: Mr. P. B. Fiedler
Vice President and Director

P.0. Box 388
Forked River, NJ 08731
Gentlemen:

By letter dated March 26, 1986, we informed your Corporation that
an application fee of $150 was due for your application dated February 18,
1986. This application requested approval of the isotopic analysis of
recent core borings taken from concrete block during the decontamination
of the C1d Radwaste Building for the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating
Station. The requested fee has not yet been received by us; therefore,
you are requested to remit it within 15 days from the receipt of this
letter.

Sincerely,

ot 2'rn2d by:

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration

CERTIFIED MAIL

REQUESTED
DISTRIBUTION:
POR CJamerson, BWD-1
LPDR LFMS Reactor File
Reg Files LFMS Pending Check File
PMDiggs LFMS R/F
JDonohew, BWD-1 TSchultze
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